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General Notices • Algemene Kennisgewings

DEPARTMENT OF CO-OPERATIVE GOVERNANCE

NOTICE  2672 OF 2024 

GENERAL NOTICE

DEPARTMENT OF COOPERATIVE GOVERNANCE

No. 2024

EXTENSION OF DUE DATE FOR WRITTEN COMMENTS: 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT: MUNICIPAL STRUCTURES AMENDMENT BILL 
AND 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT: GENERAL LAWS AMENDMENT BILL 

The Minister of Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs published invitations to submit 
written comments on the Local Government: Municipal Structures Amendment Bill, 2024, in 
the Government Gazette No. 50682 of 2024, and the Local Government: General Laws 
Amendment Bill, 2024, in the Government Gazette No. 50650 of 2024 (“the Bills”). 

An extension was granted to the members of the public to submit written comments as per the 
Government Gazette No. 50871 of 2024, with the closing date of 31 July 2024. 

Due to the various requests by stakeholders and members of the public to further extend the 
date to allow sufficient time to provide comments, a Notice is hereby given granting an 
extension of the due date from 31 July 2024 to 31 August 2024.  

As was indicated in the previous invitations, comments must be submitted to the following 
address: 

By post to: 

Director-General  
For the attention: Mr Nhlamulo Mathye 
Department of Cooperative Governance  
Private Bag X804  
PRETORIA  
0001  

By e-mail to: 

1. Local Government: Municipal Structures Amendment Bill, 2024 at
Comments.coalitionbill@cogta.gov.za; and

2. Local Government: General Laws Amendment Bill, 2024 at
Comments.GLAB@cogta.gov.za.

Copies of the Bills can be found on the website of the Department of Cooperative Governance 
at: www.cogta.gov.za and the Government Printers.  

Comments received after the closing date will not be considered. 




